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Henderson, Katie

From: Torrence, Rufus
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2012 4:24 PM
To: Dennis Brunson
Cc: Henderson, Katie
Subject: AFIN 26-00145  AR0033880 City of Hot Springs Pretreatment Streamlining 

Modification

 
 

 
  

June 27, 2012 
  

Dennis R. Brunson, Pretreatment Coordinator 
City of Hot Springs 
P. O. Box 700 
Hot Springs, Arkansas  71901 

  
Re:  City of Hot Springs Pretreatment Streamlining Modification 
      (Permit No. AR0033880 AFIN 26-00145 & AR0050148 AFIN 26-00444) 

  
Dear Mr. Brunson: 

  
The Department has reviewed the Hot Springs’ program modification which you hand-delivered.  The 
Department has only two required updates to the submitted modification. 
             

(1)  In the Enforcement Response Plan, Section 8.A & B were updated by the Streamlining Revisions to 
40 CFR 403.  The City must update Section 8 to match the language in Article IV. Industrial 
Wastewater Pretreatment Code, Section 9-3-50 (a) & (b). 
 

(2) Correct the typo in title of Section 9.0 in the narrative:  EVALUATION OF LEGAL AUTHORITY 
AND PROPOSED AUTHORITY FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF PRETREATMENT PROGRAM.

 
The City may email the Department PDF copies of the two corrected pages (2-sided pages). 
 
All updates are due by August 1, 2012. 
  

  
The Department appreciates the City’s continued efforts in updating the modification.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact the Department at (501) 682-0626 or by email at 
torrence@adeq.state.ar.us . 
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Sincerely, 

 
Rufus Torrence, Pretreatment Engineer 
Water Division 
 
 
                     

 
                      
 

  


